
LEGAL NOTICE  

 

For Publication in the Journal Inquirer on Saturday, June 19, 2021 and Saturday, June 
26, 2021. 
 

TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 
Notice is hereby given that there will be a public hearing of the Zoning Board of Appeals 
on Thursday, July 1, 2021, at 7:30 p.m. in the Madden Room of the South Windsor Town 
Hall, 1540 Sullivan Avenue. 
 
App. 2828-21 – Michael D. Hoover – request for a 10.5 ft variance to Table 3.1.2A to 
allow a 14 ft by 40 ft shed 9.5 ft from the side property line (20 ft required), on property 
located at 965 Main Street, A-40 zone. 

 
A copy of the application is on file in the Planning Department of the Town of South 
Windsor, and online at https://www.southwindsor-ct.gov/planning-
department/pages/zoning-board-appeals-applications.  At this hearing, interested 
persons may appear and be heard and written recommendations will be received. 
 
 
Steven Carty, Chairperson 


